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Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
I am writing in response to your request for information made under the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 in relation to sustainability. 
 
You asked: 
1. Does your trust have a sustainability lead? 
2. Is there a sustainability focus in the inductions of new/existing medical 
personnel? 
3. Is there a sustainability policy in place that is given regular attention to in 
governance meetings? 
 
Trust response: 
1. This role falls under the remit of the Director of Estates and Facilities 
Management, Doug Ward. 
2. Not at present but this will be developed in the coming year. 
3. The Trust does have a sustainability policy in place that has been 
presented to the Executives and there are currently ongoing works to reduce 
the Trust’s net carbon emissions to 0. 
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